


The Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs held a business meeting at
11:45 a.m. on Tuesday, July 25, 2006, in S-216, The Capitol.

1. Nominations

A. Stephen S. McMillin to be Deputy Director, Office of Management and
Budget

Results:  Ordered reported favorably by voice vote. 
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